CML Exploration, LLC

P.O. Box 890
Snyder, Texas 79550-0890

Telephone: (325) 573-0750

Facsimile: (325) 573-0749 RE@ EEVE @
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February 22,2010

New Mexico Oil Conservation
Attention Sylvia Dickey

1625 N. French St

Hobbs, NM 88240

HAWKEYE 30 STATE NO. 1

API # 30-025-34781

LETTER OF VIOLATION - INSPECTION
LEA COUNTY, NM

The above referenced well was acquired by CML Exploration, LLC from
ConocoPhillips Company on October 19, 2009. A workover was
promptly started on November 5, 2009 to repair the casing problems and
return the well to productive status. The workover continued until
January 12, 2010 and gas sales began on January14, 2010.

Please schedule this well for re-inspection and notify us at your earliest
convenience.

If you want to call and discuss any of these issues, contact me at
325-574-6295 or e-mail vonroedern@cmlexp.com.
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NOLAN VON ROEDER, ENGINEER




